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Caledon Pool closed for maintenance

	Caledon Central Pool will be closed for maintenance from Nov. 10 to Dec. 22.

Memberships for Caledon Central Pool will be honoured at both Mayfield Recreation Complex and the Caledon Centre for

Recreation and Wellness in Bolton for the duration of the closure.

The Caledon pool will be open over the holidays with limited hours.

For those interested in swimming lessons at the Caledon pool starting in January, registration will begin Dec. 10. Register by phone

or at the Caledon Community Complex.

Any inquiries regarding this facility can be directed to staff at 905-584-9254.
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